
CELL NOTES    19-1-14 
 
ICEBREAKER: Share one thing about the human body that you 
find awesome. 
 
READING: Genesis 2:4-7; 15-25 
 
SERMON OUTLINE: 

1. We are wonderfully made. (Facts about the human body.) 
2. Humans were placed in a garden full of trees. A sense of 

abundance of provision, beauty etc. 
3. God breathed his own breath into man.” Ruach” means 

wind, breath, spirit, air. Man was made to be physically and 
spiritually alive, made in the image of God. 

4. Genesis 1:28. God blessed them. God’s blessing on mankind 
includes fruitfulness, dominion over the earth, and the 
provision of food. God also blesses mankind with loving 
sexual relationships and intimacy with God himself. 

5. God is interested in the whole person, physical, mental and 
spiritual. (Louise’s chaplaincy work example) 

6. God made a “helper” for Adam. (ezer in Hebrew) does not 
refer to a subservient person but someone coming alongside 
and is used to describe God himself. 

7. Mankind was created from love for relationship. John 3:16 
tells of God’s redemptive plan to buy back for us what we 
lost at the Fall. Why aren’t we seeing more of what God has 
bought back for us? 

8. 1 Corinthians 15:45-49. Jesus is described as the second 
Adam who overcame death. 

9. God’s original plan for mankind was very good. We are 
made for relationship with him. We are to love him and love 
one another as he has loved us.  

 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS: 
 
1. What was the main thing that struck you from Sunday’s 
sermon? 
 
2. What enables us to be secure, significant and accepted? 
 
3. What does this passage teach us about God’s plan for the 
relationship between men and women? How is this relevant to 
your life on your Frontline? 
 
4. What hope does Jesus offer us and the world as the second 
Adam? (1 Corinthians 15: 45-47) 
 
5. How can we show our love for one another? 


